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Purpose of this communication 
 

 The purpose of this communication is to educate providers about CareCentrix’s expectation that 

providers will obtain an assignment of benefits (AOB) from their patients and reflect that they have 

obtained such assignment in their claims submissions to CareCentrix. 

What do I need to know? 
 

 Providers should always obtain an AOB from their patients. 

 When an AOB is obtained, submit a ‘Y’ in the Assignment of Benefits (AOB) indicator on the claim form. 

 
Thank you in advance for your cooperation and continued partnership. 

If you have any questions, please reach out to your assigned network management analyst for assistance. 


